
  PARR-12-27-18-EmergencyPowerOutage-East-West-Babeldaob 

 

 

 

December 27, 2018 

This is a public announcement from the Palau Public Utilities Corporation (PPUC).  

PPUC would like to inform the public that PDD and SCD crews will be conducting 

emergency maintenance at the Kokusai Substation.  

This work will cause mentioned areas below to lose power: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Power will be restored to the affected areas as soon as the necessary work is 

completed. 

 

PPUC apologizes for the disruption and encourages the public to contact PPUC 

Customer Service at 488-3870/3872 should there be any questions regarding this 

announcement.  

 

Thank you.  

Palau Public Utilities Corporation 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 

AFFECTED AREAS: 

Entire Babeldaob (West and East Coast) to Delegate Ngemaes’s  

House in Ngerderar, Aimeliik 

NOTE: POWER FROM TEBADEL, AIMELIIK TO AIRAI WILL REMAIN ON. 

DAY/DATE OF OUTAGE: 

Thursday December 27, 2018 

TIME OF OUTAGE: 

2:00pm to 5:00pm  

EMERGENCY POWER OUTAGE IN BABELDAOB 


